APPROVED Rockville, Maryland
9-2002 March 6, 2002

The Board of Education of Montgomery County met in special session at the Carver
Educational Services Center, Rockville, Maryland, on Wednesday, March 6, 2002, at
6:40 p.m.

ROLL CALL Present: Mrs. Patricia B. O’Neill, Vice President
in the Chair
Ms. Sharon Cox
Mrs. Nancy J. King
Mr. Walter Lange
Mr. Dustin Jeter, Student Board Member
Mr. Larry Bowers, Acting Secretary/Treasurer

Absent: Mr. Stephen Abrams
Mr. Kermit V. Burnett
Mr. Reginald M. Felton
Re:  ANNUAL MEETING WITH MCCSSE
The following MCCSSE Executive Board members were present: Merle Cuttitta, Betty
Mongomery, Claudette Hamerski, Jill Barnes, Ruth Musicante, Jeannine Rodriguez,

Henrietta Jenkins, Evelyn Gaston, Mary Belin, Jonathan Bishop, Robert Herron, and Harry
Wacke.

The presentations by the MCCSSE Executive Board included the following:
1. Apprenticeship program
2. Standard operating procedures manual for security
3. Career ladder for instructional assistants
4, Transportation staff and 40-hour work packages

The Board members made the following requests:

Regarding the apprenticeship program, Mr. Lange asked for the history and plans for the
future.

Mr. Jeter asked for the guidelines in hiring MCPS employees for extracurricular activities.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m.
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